
             The Avenue Infant School  

        FRIDAY UPDATE 
         Friday 22nd September 2023 

In celebration assembly today we said well done to the following children, who received 
Special Awards  and special gold Headteacher’s Award sticker:  

Harley (Beech class)- for persevering in Maths this week. 

Ollie (Hazel class) - for sharing ideas during class discussions and speaking confidently. 

Swamini (Maple class) - for sharing her thoughts in class discussions.  

Oliver (Cherry class) - for being a great role model and always showing brilliant listening skills  

AUTUMN TERM 1 WEEK 3 

LETTERS / EMAILS HOME 
THIS WEEK: 

Year 3 school places - Yr 2 
parents only 

Breakfast and After School 
Clubs - Reception 

WHAT’S ON NEXT WEEK (Autumn 1 Week 4): 

Monday 25th Sept - Rock steady club 

Tuesday 26th  - Year 2 P.E. 

Wednesday 27th   - 

Thursday 28th  - Year 1 P.E.  

Friday 29th   - Year 2 Family Reading - 8.50-9.10am 

    - Reception P.E. 

Values tokens 

total this week:   

155 

Well done to Reception children on a successful week at school, including staying for lunchtime.  We are very much 
looking forward to welcoming the children in for whole days  from Monday.   Drop off time is between 8.50 and 9.00am, 
arrival after 9.00am is classed as late. Please be aware that outside school is very busy at drop off and pick-up times.  We 
ask parents to please walk, if possible, or park further away to ease congestion around school.  Please park safely and 
considerately of pedestrians and local residents, ensuring driveways and footpaths are not blocked.  

You will shortly all be receiving our new learning newsletters which will tell you about the learning in all subjects for the 
term.  This may help if they wish to do any additional research or follow their own ideas to extend their learning at home.  
We are always happy to see home learning brought into school.  Year 1 and 2 children should all have their EdShed and 
Purplemash log-ins for more home learning.  Reception parents will receive information about this on Monday. 

As part of our commitment to safeguarding, it is important that we ensure that parents/carers 
are as  informed as possible about online safety.  
What parents and carers need to know about WhatsApp 

WhatsApp is the most widely used messaging platform on the planet, with over two billion users 
(forecast to become three billion by 2025), across more than 180 countries. The majority of 
those people (70%) open the app at least once a day – but what exactly are they seeing? Contact 
from strangers, fake news and convincing scams are all among the service’s well-documented 
hazards.  

 According to Ofcom, WhatsApp is used by more than half of 3- to 17-year-olds in the UK (including one in three from 
the 8–11 bracket), despite its 16+ age restriction. If your child hops onto WhatsApp to stay in touch with friends or 
family, our updated #WakeUpWednesday guide to the service contains the key details you’ll need to support them in 
doing it safely. 

A larger version of these guides can be downloaded from our school Facebook page. https://www.facebook.com/
TheAvenueInfantSchool/ 

Congratulations 

to our new 

school council 

class 

representatives 

announced in 

assembly today.  
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